
 

 

Issue #2 

Colors and change. 
The season of autumn brings change in colors and temperature. 
This can often lead to wearing multiple layers in the morning and 
shedding them as the day goes on. This unpredictability will often 
result in items being left behind and ending up in Lost and found. 
Please ask your children to look through the Lost and Found to 
see if anything there belongs to them.  We also like to remind all 
students and parents that clothing must be appropriate for school. 

 

 

 

 

  

Staff Spotlight 

 

3 part webinar series "How can parents 
Support Anxious Kids and Help them 
Thrive?"  Oct 22, Nov 5 and Nov 19. 

Are you interested in hosting an 
international student?  Contact Linda Cote 
lcote@nfsb.qc.ca 

CPS will be hosting a Community 
Wednesday event on Dec 4th.  Come visit 
the over 200 kiosks (and Santa).  
$2/person spaghetti dinner available. 

Free Online tutoring available at  
LearnTutoring   

Busting Myths and Building Bridges: 
Perceptions of Engligh-Speaking 
Quebecers’ Relationship with French and 
Bilingualism  Nov 14th 

Positive risk and meaning as we age.  
Free conference for Seniors at 498 Bd. 
D’Youville, Chateauguay on Nov 13th   
Register with patricia@mwcn.ca 

Fall Country Social 

On Friday October 11, 2024.  Harmony hosted our first Fall Country 

Social.  Mr. Flanagan and the student council worked very hard 

organizing the event with the help of many staff members.  Parents, 

grandparents, and guardians were all invited to join our students for a 

fun filled afternoon of music, apples, cider and games.  The PPO 

provided the apples, cider, and volunteered their time in serving the 

hungry crowd.  The event saw over 450 people in our backfield 

enjoying the festivities.  We look forward to having more opportunities 

to invite our community into our school.  Harmony is very proud of our 

students and staff and want to show it off as much as possible.  This 

was a great event to start this tradition.  Keep your eyes peeled for the 

invitation to the next event.  

 
 

Staff Spotlight 
Did you know that Ms. Della Valle loves 
to watch scary movies? 
 
Did you know that Ms. Gundry-White 
has completed a triathlon sprint, a Mud 
Girl race and a 10km run? 
 
Saviez-vous que Mme. Elisabeth chante 
soprano dans une petite chorale? 
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Halloween at Harmony 
 
 

 

 

  

Harmony students explore learning in a variety of ways.  Students 
create videos, draw murals, dig through dirt, write comic books, 
organize intramurals, and much more.  Below are just some 
examples of what Harmony accomplished this month. 

Grade 5/6 and 6 Halloween Projects 
It has already been a month that the students of Mme Marie-
Claude's French class have been working hard  
on their Halloween TV News skits. They created  
and wrote skits, in groups of three, with the  
intention of reminding the student's of Harmony  
about the Halloween safety rules. With the help  
of Ms Descombes, they learned how to be  
professional actors. This video will be viewed in class on October 
31st. Congratualtions to ALL 54 students!  
 

        

           The grade 5 students from Ms. Donegani’s class           
           read the novel “The One and Only Ivan” and did a  
           research paper on silverback gorillas.  Below you 
           will find the paper written by Williams Agbanagba.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

With the help of the PPO and many volunteers, Harmony 
students, staff, and parents celebrated Halloween with a 
blast.  The school was alive with action as students were 
treated to many games, activities and treats.  This truly 
showcased the concept that it takes a village to raise a 
child.  The PPO did an amazing job decorating, running 
the activities and cleaning up.Thank you. 



 

 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS IN 
NOVEMBER 

Nov 3rd School Board Elections 

Grade 6 tour of Kahnawa;ke Nov 4th 

Remembrance Day Nov 7th 1-2:30 

Term 1 report card Nov 15th  

PPO meeting 12th  

Governing Board Nov 13th  

PED Days Nov 11, 22, 28 and 29 

Parent/teacher interviews Nov 28 & 29  

 

Harmony held our first Pillar’s assembly on October 25th.  This 
assembly was to celebrate students who have demonstrated 
Respect in the conduct, interactions, and behaviour.  The other 
pillars we will work on this year are TRUSTWORTHINESS, 
CARING, FAIRNESS, RESPONSIBILITY, and CITIZENSHIP. 

 

Ms. Donegani’s Grade 4/5 class conducted a research on the planets in our solar system and 
produced 3 classroom books.  Below are 2 samples from Inarah Pascal and Lachlan Ferguson 


